
Arizona Resort to Appear on the Bachelor! 

Written by Sarah Love
Tuesday, 14 February 2012 16:45 - 

EXTRA EXTRA!

We just got news that the Farm at South Mountain will be featured in the upcoming episode of ABC's Hit Romance Reality Series the Bachelor!

The Farm at South Mountain will be accommodating a one-on-one date on the 8th episode of The Bachelor.  The episode will feature a special
Hometown date including a picnic with the newest Bachelor, Ben Flajnik.  Tune in to watch Ben on his search for true love on MONDAY,
FEBRUARY 20th (8:00-10:01 p.m., ET), on the ABC Television Network.
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